
  NEWSLETTER 23rd May 2025 

Our Year 4 Communion Party on Thursday  
afternoon was a lovely way for all the children to 

celebrate together. 



 FRIDAY 13TH 

JUNE 
We are celebrating St. John Fisher 
Day a week early with a visit from 

“Rock Kidz”. 
 

Our school hall will be transformed 
into a Rock Concert Venue and  

children will take part in fun music 
workshops relating to a variety of 

PHSE topics. 
 

Children are invited to dress as 
rock stars for the day for a fun 

filled rock experience. 



Year 1  
 

Singing and signing to celebrate Pentecost 



RNLI Visit 
 
 





Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



 

 
  

SCHOOL CLOSES ON FRIDAY 23RD MAY NORMAL TIME AND REOPENS 
ON THURSDAY 5TH JUNE 

 

      JUNE 

 

Wednesday 11th June—Year 4 Liverpool Cathedral 

Friday 13th June—Rock Kids 

Monday 16th June—Year 6—Robin Wood 

Friday 20th June—St. John Fisher Day 

Thursday 26th June—Year 5 Safety Central 

Monday 30th June—Year 4 Camping 

 

      JULY 

 

Tuesday 1st July—Year 6 Taking part in a Jamie Oliver  

cooking Guinness Book of World records attempt. 

Wednesday 2nd July—Infant Music Festival at Wade Deacon 

Thursday 3rd July—Year 3 Chester Deva 

Friday 4th July—Summer Fair 

Wednesday 9th July—Year 2 Burwardsley 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Snack money for Reception  
£1 per week. Please pass 
into class 

IMPORTANT  
Please make sure you book your 

Childs school dinner on School Grid 
before the start of the school day 

The sun is finally shining. 
Please remember to apply sun cream and 
send a hat into school.  
Please also remember to check names in 
clothes. 

Roadworks are starting on the path between 
Edward Street and Fiddlers Ferry Road for 6 
weeks staring the 12th May. 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/holiday-
booklet?pid=MTA101634&v=167.5  

ALLERGIES 
Our kitchen is nut free—we would ask that you do not send  

products containing nuts in to school in lunch boxes or snacks. 
Thank you for the support with this as it will limit the risk for 

our children with nut allergies. 

 
St John Fisher— on Instagram 

stjohnfisherwidnescps 
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/holiday-booklet?pid=MTA101634&v=167.5
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/holiday-booklet?pid=MTA101634&v=167.5

